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525 Junction Rd
Madison, WI 53717
www.tdstelecom.com

March 6, 2012

Ms. Debra Howland
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Hollis Telephone Company, Intrastate Access Service Tariff (NHPUC No. 12)
Withdrawal of Provisions for Toll VoIP-PSTN Traffic

Dear Ms. Howland:

Hollis Telephone Company requests the withdrawal its tariff filing to add provisions for
Toll VolP-PSTN Traffic originally filed on February 2, 2012. The tariff will be re-filed at a
later date.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (608) 664-4173 or email me at
karen.fehrman(~tdstelecom .com.

Sincerely,

Karen Fehrman
Manager — Regulatory Compliance & Tariffs
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